
We believe that safeguarding children is everyone’s responsibility. 
At Lambley we are committed to keeping our children safe from harm. Lee Christopher, Rebecca Shardlow and Jennifer Swinburne have 

responsibility for safeguarding & child protection. If we have any concerns reported to us we will always take action to protect a child and inform the 
relevant agencies. 
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Hard work and dedication  
As we reach the end of a very big week in the 
school calendar, I want to take this opportunity to 
say how immensely proud I am of all our Year 6. 
 
They have worked incredibly hard since 
September; showing determination, resilience and 
a dedication to their learning that helped prepare 
them for this week. 
 
They have embraced all challenges, listened to all 
advice and have challenged themselves to be the 
best they can be. Their work this year has been 
amazing! 
 
And yet…this week, they took this hard work, 
determination and resilience to another level. 
They have shown an outstanding attitude all week 
and we could not be prouder.  
 
They did not seem fazed, nor anxious; just…ready. 
Ready for the challenge, ready to give everything. 
They should be so proud of their work this week. I 
know we all are. 
 
Next week, it is Birch who will be sitting the Year 2 
SATs. They too are ready. They embrace all work 
with a love of learning and always strive to be the 
best they can be. They work with a smile on their 
face and I know they will give their all next week 
too. Good luck Birch. 
 
If you see anyone in Year 6, please congratulate 
them and if you see a child from Year 2, please 
wish them good luck for next week. I feel it is so 
important that they know just how proud their 
school community is of them and how much we all 
want them to succeed. 
 

Good luck Birch – you are ready to shine! 
Well done Oak. You have truly reached for the 
stars. 
 

Lee Christopher 

Contacts 
 

Office Manager: Mrs. Yvette Newton 
Office Administrator: Mrs Catherine Aizlewood 
Head Teacher:  Mr Lee Christopher  
Tel: 0115 9313515 
Email : office@lambley.notts.sch.uk 

 

Parking 
I appreciate that there are not a lot of parking spaces in and 
around school, but wanted to send a reminder/plea from me—
please be considerate and mindful of everyone’s safety when 
parking before and after school.  
 
The roads around school are busy and parents, carers and children 
are regularly crossing the road at these key times. There are buses 
that drop-off and collect children every day at these key times too.  
 
Please pay particular care on Catfoot Lane. All parents and 
children have to pass Catfoot Lane to enter or leave school and so 
it is an area that needs particular consideration. Furthermore, 
please remember that it is also a road with a no stop/parking 
restriction between 8am-4:30pm. Again, this is for all our safety. 
 
Please also be mindful of other people’s driveways, ensuring that 
we do not block drives and make it difficult for those living around 
school to get off of their own driveways. By working together, we 
can keep traffic flowing, increase visibility for those 
walking/crossing and make the roads around school as safe as 
possible. 

 
Thankfully we have not had any accidents and I want it to remain 
that way. Please do all you can to ensure safety and consideration 
for all. 
 

 
Book Fundraiser 
And finally…I would like to say a big thank you for your support 
with the sponsored read over the Easter holiday. Thanks to you 
and your children we raised over £640. When we add this to the 
free books they will offer alongside this, we have just over £1030 
to spend on new books for school! Thank you so much. 
 
Staff are currently collating their wish lists and very soon we will 
be able to share some exciting new books with the children. 


